July 18, 1927.

Edward Beck, Esqes
Secretary, Canadian Pulp and Paper Association,
511 St. Catherine Street West.

Dear ilr. Becki~

I am very much obliged for your letter
end the copy of the July issue of the Paper Mokers' Journale
I am glad to have the article and wish to thank you for
sending 1it.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Boveye.




